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Dear Mr Tauber, 
 
I am writing to you concerning the Development Application (DA) CP17-003, lodged by Stewartville Pty 
Ltd for works at Lots 32-33 Section 3 DP 1623, No. 6B Childe Street, Byron Bay.   
 
Under Part 6, Division 3 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000, the 
Department of Industry (DoI) – Lands has written to the NSW Coastal Panel to request additional 
information in relation to the works. The Panel is therefore required to notify you of this request and is 
seeking the additional information that has been requested by DoI - Lands.  
 
Please find a copy of DoI – Lands additional information request enclosed.  
 

We request that within 10 days of the date of this letter you provide the additional information as 
requested by DoI - Lands, or details of when you will be able to provide this information. 

 
In accordance with clause 109 of the Regulation, any period between the date of this request for 
additional information and the date on which the information is provided (or the Panel is notified that 
the information will not be provided) is not to be taken into consideration in calculating the duration of 
the assessment period available to the Panel.   
 
Should you wish to discuss any of the information in this letter please contact 
coastal.panel@environment.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
MARC DALEY 
Secretariat 
NSW Coastal Panel  
 

21 April 2017 
 

[encl.] 

Geoffrey Tauber 
Stewartville Pty Ltd 
19 Kent Avenue 
Brighton VIC 3186 
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